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Dear all,
 
Please see a quick update on PGR matters.
 
Opportunities and events

Guild Doctoral Workshop – Please see attached information about the Guild’s Law
Doctoral Workshop that will be hosted by Pompeu Fabra University (Barcelona)
on 23-24 January 2025. This edition of the Doctoral Workshop will have a focus
on legal research in the digital age. The Law School is able to nominate two
candidates for this event. Warwick ISR has set aside funding for travel,
accommodation and subsistence for one person; if a second PGR student is
nominated, they will need to use their own research allowance to subsidise the trip.
There will be a departmental selection process for this opportunity that assesses the
quality of the applications and their relevance to the stated themes of the
conference. Applications should be sent to me in the first instance – the deadline is
8 November 2024. Please see attached to this email further information.  
Assistant editor role – The leading international journal, The London Review of
International Law is looking to appoint an assistant editor, and applications are due
in by 31 October 2024. The position would be ideal for a current PhD student
working on a (critical) international law thesis. Please see the call attached here.
PGR Masterclass – the next PGR Masterclass will take place on Wednesday 20
November 2-5pm, venue: S2.09 (and online). The PGR Masterclass will be focused
on academic writing strategies and technique. It will also involve the workshopping
of PGR students’ written work. The PGR Masterclass is open to all PGRs at any stage
of their research. This will be run as a hybrid (online-in-person) event.
PGR check-in – the first check-in of the term will take place Wednesday 16 October
11am-12pm in S2.09 (and online), there’ll be coffee and cake. Please do come along
to meet your fellow PhD students and discuss research and writing plans for the
term ahead.   

 
Scholarships
A number of the scholarship pathways will soon be open for applications, this includes:

Chancellors International Scholarships
China Scholarship Council-University of Warwick Joint Awards
Monash-Warwick Alliance Joint PhD Scholarships
Law School Scholarships
ESRC DTP studentships in socio-legal studies.  

More information about the scholarships (including relevant deadlines and application
processes) can be found here. If you’d like to discuss any of these pathways, just let me
know.
 

mailto:Daniel.Matthews@warwick.ac.uk
mailto:LAW_Full-time@live.warwick.ac.uk
mailto:LawPhDstudents@live.warwick.ac.uk
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwarwick.ac.uk%2Fservices%2Fdc%2Fschols_fund%2Fscholarships_and_funding%2F&data=05%7C02%7CS.E.Prestleton%40warwick.ac.uk%7C5ba546270f824441b9d708dced07321e%7C09bacfbd47ef446592653546f2eaf6bc%7C0%7C0%7C638645865557389401%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=RfRSS4XK8j0VdpN2kYWCd3jP6uUDfRO%2Ff9rWMr12LLw%3D&reserved=0
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Invitation: The Guild Law Doctoral Workshop 

Legal research in the Digital Age

Pompeu Fabra University, 23-24 January 2025

The Workshop

The Pompeu Fabra, member of The Guild of Research-Intensive Universities, is inviting applications for a doctoral workshop in law with a focus on digital aspects. The third edition of the Guild Doctoral Workshop is thought to contribute to the dynamic debate on law and digitalisation. This workshop will be open for doctoral candidate and will also include a session for post-doctoral candidates.  Participants will be invited to present (for 10 minutes) and discuss their work with each other, and with academic experts drawn from The Guild’s network of leading European Law Departments and Faculties. The workshop is an opportunity to practice their presentational skills in English, develop their capacity for academic critique in an international context, and gain ideas for their work. It will also be an essential opportunity to make academic connections with peers across Europe. 

Application Process

Applicants are asked to submit no more than 1 page of A4 containing their name, area of study, year of study, name of supervisor, and contact details (email address). The application should also include a short description of up to 200 words of the presentation they intend to give. Up to two doctoral candidates per Law Faculty/Department will normally be chosen, depending on the match between topics and panels. 

We invite applications by 8 November 2024. Successful candidates will be contacted in mid-November at the latest. Applications should be sent to daniel.matthews@warwick.ac.uk, with a subject line which states: ‘Guild Doctoral Workshop application [your name]’. 

Costs

Supporting travel cost and accommodation will be the responsibility of the sending Law Faculty/School/Department. The Pompeu Fabra University will host and ensure all meals during the workshop. 

About The Guild

Founded in 2016, The Guild of European Research-Intensive Universities comprises twenty-two of Europe’s most distinguished research-intensive universities in sixteen countries. As such, it brings together some of Europe’s leading Law Schools, Faculties and Departments. This workshop forms part of a commitment of the Guild’s Law Deans (and Heads of Department) to foster collaboration in doctoral education, research, and the exchange of best practice. 

				

Aarhus University • Babeș-Bolyai University • University of Bern • University of Bologna • Ghent University • University of Glasgow

University of Göttingen • University of Groningen • Jagiellonian University • King’s College London • University of Ljubljana

UCLouvain • University of Oslo • Université Paris Cité • Pompeu Fabra University • Université PSL • Radboud University 

University of Tartu • University of Tübingen • Uppsala University • University of Vienna • University of Warwick





The Guild of European Research-Intensive Universities • Rue du Trône 98 • B-1050 Brussels

Phone +32 (0)2 2740 500 • office@the-guild.eu • www.the-guild.eu
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London Review of International Law is looking to appoint a new Assistant Editor. The ideal candidate will be a doctoral student, working in the field of critical approaches to international law, with a strong sense of what makes the LRIL unique. 



Your responsibilities will entail language editing and copy-editing, and so strong command of English is a must; and an interest in language and writing is a plus. Previous experience is not essential, but is desired. While the role is remote, the successful candidate would be expected to attend monthly editorial board meetings, which are usually at 9am GMT. We estimate that journal-related work will take approximately 4 hours per week. The role is supported by a small stipend. 



To learn more about the journal and to get a sense of the kind of scholarship we publish, click here. 



To apply, please fill out a google form, which is available on this link. Note that the form will ask you for a short writing sample (something like your PhD research proposal, or a section of a thesis chapter will work) and a 300-word cover letter explaining why you think you would be a good fit. 



For informal inquiries, please e-mail: Tor Krever.



Deadline for applications is 31 October 2024.
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Supervisor support
It was great to see some of you at the meeting of supervisors last week. Thanks for your
input, the useful suggestions and discussion. As I mentioned at that meeting, the Doctoral
College is increasing the support that it offers to PGR supervisor. Further information has
now been released:

The Doctoral College is developing a programme that will support supervisors at all
stages of their career. This CPD programme will include a toolkit seminar series,
online resources, peer-led community of practice groups, and custom scenario-
based discussions for each department. The Toolkit seminar series, beginning on
13th November, aim to assist supervisors to find practical solutions to challenges
facing them and their PGRs. Topics include Funding, Mediation, PhD students
struggling to make progress, and Disability. You can register here.  
Further to this there will be a department-wide supervisors’ colloquium at some
point in the future. More information on this will be circulated in due course.

 
Best wishes,
 
Daniel
 
 
Dr Daniel Matthews
Reader in Law
Director of Postgraduate Research
Warwick Law School
University of Warwick

 
 
 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwarwick.ac.uk%2Fservices%2Fdc%2Fsupervision%2Fevents%2F&data=05%7C02%7CS.E.Prestleton%40warwick.ac.uk%7C5ba546270f824441b9d708dced07321e%7C09bacfbd47ef446592653546f2eaf6bc%7C0%7C0%7C638645865557437691%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=5%2F8GEXp0HOPDx5D6VKacfWzm4TSzUwcen0p1Qn5d0NI%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwarwick.ac.uk%2Fservices%2Fdc%2Fsupervision%2Fevents%2F&data=05%7C02%7CS.E.Prestleton%40warwick.ac.uk%7C5ba546270f824441b9d708dced07321e%7C09bacfbd47ef446592653546f2eaf6bc%7C0%7C0%7C638645865557474866%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=YEEKkWQqEB%2F2JufFTEnuC8tz86qWt135EPI2Eslonj8%3D&reserved=0

